
The South Carolina Department of Mental Health (SCDMH) has 
launched a statewide public relations speaking campaign to  
promote mental health awareness.  This campaign has our trained 
mental health professionals speaking at selected locations around 
South Carolina.  Locations include: 

• Civic and Service Organizations 

• Churches 

• Chambers of Commerce 

• Radio and Television. 

Discussion Topics: 

• Mental health and substance abuse issues; 

• How SCDMH is working to eliminate stigma associated with 
mental illness; 

• How taxpayers’ funds are used to help people recover and lead 
productive, meaningful lives; 

• Treatment works and  
recovery is real. 
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